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Royal Jordanian (R]) - Travel Advice - Jordan (Update)

Dear appointed BSP Agents,

Please find below update of Entry Regulation of Jordan with immediate effect:

All passengers who left Mainland China, South Korea,
Iran and Italy less than 14 days prior to the arrival in
Jordan are not allowed to transit in orentry into Jordan.

The above restrictions are not applicable on Jordanian Citizens, their
spouses and children who holding foreign passports. They will be subject to
the clinical evaluation by Ministry of Health and any other required health
procedure upon their arrival in Jordan.

Please circulate to the concerned parties.

Thank you for your kind attention.

Should you have any enquiries, please do not hesitate to contact Royal Jordanian
Guangzhou Office at Tel. 3839 2630.

Best regards,

Royal Jordanian - Guangzhou
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Fax:

+86-20-3839 2630
+86-20-8332 6369

E mail : cangarj@rj.com



